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Message from Mrs Pearson and Mrs McGregor 
 
Firstly, on behalf of all the staff and Governors we 
would like to wish everyone a Happy New Year.  We 
hope that everyone enjoyed the Christmas Holidays 
and that children  have returned back to school eager 
to learn and engage in all the learning and activities 
planned over the next few weeks. 
 
Over the coming weeks we also have a number of 
opportunities planned for parents/carers to come into 
school, including Parent and Teacher meetings. More 
information about how to book an appointment, 
either face-to-face or via the telephone has been sent 
home today. 
 
On Thursday this week children in Years 1 to 6 all 
enjoyed a Tri-Golf session with SportsCool.  It was 
lovely to see all our children actively engaging in this 
new activity.   
 
This term, we will be inviting parents and families of 
all children to come along and join in with our 
Celebration Assemblies on Friday afternoons, 
regardless of which house children are in.  We are 
very much looking forward to welcoming families to 
this lovely celebration of children’s achievements. 
 
Also this term, children in Fox Class start their weekly 
swimming lessons at Settle Pool.  If you have not 
already done so, we would like to remind 
parents/carers to consider making a voluntary 
contribution towards the cost of lessons via 
Parentpay.  Please also remember to send children 
with their swimming kit every Friday.  Thank you. 
 
Earlier this week information was sent home to 
parents/carers of children in Reception and Year 6 
about height and weight checks. If you require any 
further information about this national scheme, then 
please contact Children’s Services on 0300 3030 916.   
 
On Thursday 25th January parents/carers are invited to 
join myself and Mrs Cryer at an informal Coffee and 
Cake get-together in the Community Room from 
2.45pm.  This will be a lovely opportunity to meet 
with other parents/carers and raise any questions you 
may have. Mrs Cryer will be sharing how we promote 
reading in school.  

On Tuesday 6th February at 2.30pm parents/carers are 
invited into school to watch a ‘musical showcase’ led 
by our music teacher, Mr Hill.  Children in years 1 to 6 
will all be given an opportunity to showcase their 
talents and perform what promises to be a musical 
medley on stage, please do join us if you can! 

On the 8th February we are hoping to have a 
Bag2School fundraiser at the school!  More 
information about this event will follow but, basically, 
it is an ideal opportunity to have a Spring Clear-out 
donate some unwanted clothing and help raise all 
important funds for the school at the same time! 
 
Badger and Fox Class have an opportunity to visit the 
Whitworth Art Gallery on the 6th March.  This will be a 
wonderful opportunity for children to take part in an 
educational digital workshop and explore art through 
digital technologies.  We are asking that 
parents/carers make a voluntary contribution of 
£20.00 per child towards the cost of the visit via 
Parentpay.  Unfortunately, at the time of writing,  not 
many parents/carers have made a contribution – this 
means that the trip might have to be cancelled.  
Please consider making a payment, even if half! 
 
On the 21st March from 3.30pm to 4.15pm we will be 
inviting parents of all children to come into school to 
look at our very own Art Gallery which will be set up 
in the School Hall.  Children’s artwork will be on 
display for everyone to enjoy.   
 
Finally, can I just remind parents/carers that there will 
be no After School Club on the 28th February or the 
19th March due to Staff Training.    
 
Thank you to those parents/carers who have returned 
their ‘Golden Tickets’ in return for a FREE place at our 
wonderful After School Club.  For those 
parents/carers who have not yet exchanged their 
tickets – there is still time! 

By way of a reminder, if you would like to book your 
child into either our Breakfast or After School Club 
this should be done via our School Gateway App. 
https://schoolgateway.co.uk/ 
Instructions on how to use the platform can be found 
at : 
https://parent-support.parentpaygroup.com/hc/en-

https://parent-support.parentpaygroup.com/hc/en-gb/articles/4409410670097-How-do-I-Make-and-View-club-bookings-
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gb/articles/4409410670097-How-do-I-Make-and-
View-club-bookings- 

The above contains a lot of information and important 
dates.  Please keep this letter handy or mark events 
on your calendar.  This week a number of parents 
rang school at the last minute to check if the children 
needed to be in PE kit and some children arrived in 
their uniform.  The information was shared on the 
Friday News in advance so please do make a note of 
the above. 

 
Have a lovely weekend. 
 
Mrs Pearson and Mrs McGregor 

Monday 15th January 2024 
Fish Star (Salmon) 
Veggie Dog 
Jacket Potato 
 
Tuesday 16th January 2024 
Meatballs in Creamy Sauce 
Vegetable Pasta Bake 
Jacket Potato 
 
Kanga Sports Day : Hedgehog, Rabbit, Badger, Fox, 
Owl. 
 
3.30pm KANGA Sports After School Club : Invited 
Children (2/5) – KS1 
 
Wednesday 17th January 2024 
Roast Chicken and Yorkshire Pudding 
Veggie Sausage and Yorkshire Pudding 

Jacket Potato 
 
DEADLINE TO REQUEST PARENT TEACHER 
APPOINTMENT 
 
Thursday 18th January 2024 
Spaghetti Bolognese 
Sweet Potato Curry 
Jacket Potato 
 
10.00am Keyboard Lessons (NYC Music Service) 
 

3.30pm SportsCool After School Club (3,4,5 and 6) 
(1/5) 
 
Friday 19th January 2024 
Fun Day Friday : all children invited to join in with a 
school lunch 
Pizza 
Mexican Vegetable Burrito 
Jacket Potato 
 
1.00pm  FOX Class Swimming Lessons (1/10) 
3.00pm Celebration Assembly (all parents) 
 
Effort Grade Letters go Home 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

LEGO CLUB 

Lego Club restarts on Wednesday 16th January 2024! 

Get building at the Library’s volunteer run Lego Club.  

Every week on Wednesdays from 4.00pm to 5.00pm at 

Bentham Community Library. Sessions for 6 – 11 year 

olds.  All children under 8 years of age to be 

accompanied by an adult.  More information available 

from John.Frankland@northyorks.gov.uk 

GOODENBER PLAY AREA ASSOCIATION 

Can you Help?   

On Saturday 13th January 2024 from 2.00pm the 

Goodenber Play Area Association are having a tidy up of 

the Play Area.  Please, please go along, show your 

support, help with some gardening and tidy up.  

Everyone welcome.   

https://parent-support.parentpaygroup.com/hc/en-gb/articles/4409410670097-How-do-I-Make-and-View-club-bookings-
https://parent-support.parentpaygroup.com/hc/en-gb/articles/4409410670097-How-do-I-Make-and-View-club-bookings-
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Safeguarding Information – Keeping Children Safe 

 

 

 

  


